
 

   
 

 

Oct. 5, 2015 

 

RCC Reopens for Classes After Law Enforcement Clears Campuses 

 

GRANTS PASS, Ore.--Law enforcement agencies have now completed clearing all 

Rogue Community College campuses and buildings, and they have determined there is 

no present threat to safety. Classes and all other activities will resume on normal 

schedules tomorrow (Tuesday) morning.  

 

Students who may have left personal belongings behind, such as backpacks, purses, 

laptops, etc., may go to the following locations to identify and retrieve them:  

  

Redwood Campus:  H-2  

Riverside Campus:  HEC 128/129  

Table Rock Campus:  Room 141  

  

Everyone at RCC is thankful for the quick and thorough response by law enforcement 

and other emergency agencies in this tense situation.   

  

RCC also thanks the students and staff for their calm and courage during the 

evacuation of the campuses.  Thousands of students and staff quickly and--most 

importantly--safely left our various sites.    

  

Events like this may cause much emotional strain. The RCC counseling staff offers 

confidential, short-term counseling to students and staff at no charge. They are 

available Mon-Fri, 8-5, for walk-in or call-in services. If you prefer an appt., call 

Counseling at RVC 541-245-7552 or RWC 541-956-7192. You will gain strategies to 

manage anxious thoughts, sadness, anger or stress. We listen with deep respect, and 

you will gain new tools and perspectives.  
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